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April 4, 2023

Kevin Brown

2024 Candidate for NAR First Vice President
525 S Virgil Ave.

Los Angeles, CA 90020
kevin@kevinbrown2024.com

VIA Email
RE: R12 ENDORSEMENT
Dear Kevin,

Region 12 is pleased to announce that the state presidents of our region unanimously voted to
endorse your candidacy for 2024 NAR First Vice President. We believe that you have the vision,
leadership, and experience to make a significant impact on the national level. Congratulations
Kevin!

Sincerely,

Connie Fogle

Regional Vice President
Region 12



